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Dear Friends in Christ, 
We greet you from Sicily once again to share some of the happenings over the last months. 
 
Linda returned from the States June 16th and we are so thankful for your prayers for her safety.  She 
was able to get my heart medicine for another year to bring back.  My doctor was pleased with all of 
my analyses.  Praise the Lord for a good HEALTH report!!  
 

Samantha is a lady that visited the Church a number of times while Linda  
was in the States and listened to the gospel intently, but so far has not 
accepted the Lord as her Saviour.  Please keep Samantha in your prayers 
that we will soon see her saved.  She has a teen-age daughter that needs the 
Lord also. 
 

 
                  Fruit from our evangelizing in the open Air Market: 
Maria is the lady that has passed our table many times and talked with us 
and we have encouraged her almost every week to come to Church.  Well 
Praise the Lord, a few weeks ago she can on a Sunday night and has been 
since. She is not yet accepted Christ as her Saviour, but she is listening to 
the preaching closely and asking questions.  She needs our prayers. 
 

Franco and Paula is a couple that accepted Christ in their home the 
last day of July. We met Franco a number of years in the Open Air 
Market as we were passing out tracts.  I was able to witness to him 
and he seemed to be open to the Gospel.  Every week I would leave 
him a different tract  and told him to read it with a open heart and if he 
had any questions to write them down and ask me to explain it to him 
the next week.  Well finally July 30 he asked me and Linda to come to 
their home for a visit so we could explain to him and his wife how to 
know Christ as their personal Saviour.  Thank the Lord for saving 
their souls. Please pray for their growth in the Lord. 
 

	
  

	
  

	
  



In the last prayer letter we were waiting on the Bibles to be printed because we 
needed them for the 2 months of Evangelizing on the Waterfront during the months 
of July and August.  Praise the Lord they finally finished the printing and shipped 
them to Bro. Sal Galioto in Palermo, and we were able to buy 150 Bibles at 7.00 euro 
each, which was $10.00 each including shipping.  We are thankful to have a good 
copy of the Old Giovanni Diodati Bible, which is the same as the Old KJV.  We are 
praying that each Bible we give out will be used to bring Italians to a saving 
knowledge of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. We are trusting the Lord to give all 
of these Bibles out during this vacation time and that the Lord will provide for us to 
be able to purchase 100 more.   
               

July and August are the months when Franco and Maria Puglisi come home 
for vacation. They have a home here, but work in Germany. They are a 
blessing and have been faithful in Church since they came in July. They also 
have been bringing their Catholic neighbor Francesca with them. We are 
praying that her heart will be open and that the Holy Spirit will help her to 
see her need of the Saviour in her life and not her good work and religion.  
 

     Maria and Francesca 
       

God bless and please pray for many in ITALY to be SAVED!! 
 
In Christ, 
Bro. Randall & Sister Linda 

	
  

	
  


